
At Home 20.04.20 

Dear Maple Class, 

I hope you and your families are all well. This is a very strange time for us all and I’m sure you are 

being as helpful at home as you are at school.  

I have been keeping busy cooking, going out for walks, reading and preparing lessons for you! 

Ziggy is going out for lots of walks - although he makes sure 

he also spends enough time on the sofa! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The tadpoles are growing fast; 

they are eating algae and a bit of 

fish food now. They don’t have 

legs yet but as you can see they 

have clearly visible eyes, 

mouths and are quite speckled.  

I hope you have been able to 

spend time outside and are 

noticing all the signs of Spring 

that are appearing now.  

 

 

Remember, keeping in contact with the friends and family that you can’t see at the moment is 

important.  Please think about your ‘Smart Moves’ if you are ever feeling anxious and uncertain. 

Talking to someone you trust is always the best thing to do. 

I am sending you more activities to complete over the next couple of weeks. It may seem like a lot 

but if you work through it day by day and do what you can, you’ll be fine. 

The English:  

• write a book review  

• write a poem about ‘vision’ (you all did brilliantly last time you entered a competition)  

• reading letters and a leaflet about being healthy 



• practise of the words on the spelling lists.  

Maths:  

• revise Ratio and Proportion 

• revise Percentages. 

Curriculum: 

• research animal classification 

• learn about UK National Parks 

• code using Scratch 

• make ‘landscape’ art using natural materials 

• make a paper tree (another competition!) 

• revise ‘Smart Moves’ to help with resilience. 

Please feel free to send me any examples of what you do, I really miss seeing all your fantastic 

work! You can email me (with permission and support from your parents) at 

julia.adams@greenway.herts.sch.uk once over the two weeks if you would like to. 

Take care and keep busy, 

Mrs Adams 
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